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Autumn Term   Newsletter 2  12th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Great Start to the Year! 
 Thank you to all parents and children – children look wonderfully smart in their uniform! 
 Thank you to all parents (with few exceptions, sadly) – you are in on time! 
 Thank you, children, for working hard in class and making the right choices. 
 Thank you, staff, it is hard when we are short on staff, so thank you for your big efforts. 
  
To help all parents:  

 Here’s hoping the A-Z and website has helped you know lots of vital information.  
 We continue to try our best to share information, and success depends on everyone reading it!  

 
Attendance 
 So far so good! The vast majority have a 100% attendance. Please be on time – before 8.50am! 

 
Clubs 

 Clubs will start from Monday 15th September – letter has gone out on dojo / MCAS. 
 
Parent Evening Meetings – in 2 weeks! 

 Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th September. Sign up on MCAS.  
 Time to meet your child’s teacher and hear all vital information to help your child. It is a chance for you to 

know how you can further support your child. 
 

Soft Start 
 Only a very small number of children require a soft (early) start, whereby they can come into school 

from 8.30 and settle before the rest of the classes arrive.  
 Only 4 children have this permission as we work together with their parents.  
 Nobody else needs to come in before 8.40am. 

 
Staffing Update 

 This week, we have been interviewing for Learning Support Assistants. We will update you when we have 
successfully appointed. Thank you to my staff who have worked so hard, when we are short on numbers. 

 
Starlyngs – Wraparound care. Number: 07493 977 397 

 To book – To book slots, you must use MCAS. Booking closes 3 days in advance.  
 Last minute Bookings – Please call the office. You will need to add credit to your account before 

calling. No slots will be booked until credit is added.  
 If you have any debt on your account we will unable to book any slots for you until this is cleared. 
 Please call the Starlyngs number above when you wish to collect your child and they will be brought to the 

main gate.  
 After 4.30pm, collection is from the Nursery gate. You still need to call the above number.   

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
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